## CALIFORNIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

PASADENA, CALIFORNIA 91109

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

November 8, 1974

Dr. Christopher Brennen 1915 Las Lunas Street Pasadena, California 91107

Dear Dr. Brennen:

I take pleasure in notifying you officially that the Board of Trustees, at its meeting on November 1, 1974, increased your salary to \$16,000 per annum, effective October 1, 1974.

This action was taken upon the recommendation of the Division of Engineering and Applied Science and with the approval of the Provost and the President.

Very truly yours,

Harold Brown

Harold Brown President

cc: Provost

R. H. Cannon



Convocation at Balmoral, 1974. From left: Wilfred Brennen, Chief Commissioner, Brian Fairgreaves, County Commissioner, Stirlingshire, Scotland and David Harrison, Belfast County Commissioner



Mr. Wilfred Brennen (second right), Chief Commissioner for Scouts, photographed at the Ulster Cub Scout Leaders' conference as Portrush, with Mr. Jim Grainger (left), County Commissioner for Antrim; Mr. Bill Elliott, secretary, Northern Ireland Scout Council; Mr. Desmond Baker, guest speaker from Yorkshire; and Mr. Harry Scott, with Scout Commissioner for Northern Ireland. More than 200 leaders, som all parts of Ulster anded.